
Our first week has been busy. Stan & Pam Lincoln are our host family. They have been great about setting up our house, 
showing us around town, and helping us to get settled. Several families have hosted us for meals which was a huge 
blessing! Everyone have been welcoming and friendly. 
 
We like our new house: 
 

 
 
It is located on a compound with 3 houses. One neighbor is a single lady from Britain and the other is a single man from 
South Sudan. He works with MAF also.  
 
On Sunday we went to the English service at Kampala Baptist Church: 
 

 
 
It was an interesting service. The pastor is doing a series on money and this Sunday’s topic was ‘Hoarding – no, Savings – 
yes’. We enjoyed the music & prayer time. There were lots of kids and the church seems to have a good Sunday school 
program. 
 
We just heard this morning that the shipment with our personal belongings from Lesotho should arrive on Wednesday. 
Please pray that it would get through customs without any difficulties or delays. 
 
Blessings, 
Sharol for the Shutts 
 


